
 

 

Proposed Toucan crossing and conversion of footway to shared use – Ellen 
Road, Aylesbury 

 
Notice is hereby given that Buckinghamshire Council in exercise of its power under Section 65 of 
Highways Act 1980 and Section 23 of Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 for the below purpose. 
 
The effect of the Order is to improve pedestrian and cyclists’ safety along Ellen Road, including 
reducing collisions at the existing unofficial crossing point. To address these issues, several 
proposals have been made and are listed below: 
 

Road Name Type of Proposal 

Ellen Road  

Installation of a toucan crossing in place of the existing island opposite 
The Mandeville School. Conversion of the footway between Orwell Drive 
and Churchill Avenue, and footway between Grenville Green to Churchill 
Avenue to shared use. (Pedestrians and Cycles) 

 

A copy of the Order and Plans showing the lengths of road affected, together with a copy of the 
Council’s Statement of Reasons for proposing to make the Order may be inspected Monday to 
Friday between 9am and 5pm at Buckinghamshire Council, Council Access Plus, Walton Street, 
Aylesbury, HP20 1UA, United Kingdom. 

Further details are also available on the website Your Voice Bucks – Citizen Space 
(https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/). Comments and objections on the proposals (together 
with the grounds of any objection) must be sent in writing by the 5th March 2025 to the Design 
Services Team, Council Access Plus, Walton Street, Aylesbury, HP20 1UA, United Kingdom, or 
by email to highways.consultations@buckinghamshire.gov.uk. 
 
 

Dated: 12 February 2025 
 

K. GOAD   
SERVICE DIRECTOR, HIGHWAYS AND TECHNICAL SERVICES   
COMMUNITIES DIRECTORATE   
BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNCIL   
WALTON STREET OFFICES, WALTON STREET, AYLESBURY, HP20 1UA  
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